
Heworth Methodist Church 
Notices for Saturday 6th to Friday 19th April 

 
Sunday 7th April 
10.30am at Heworth. We welcome Ralph Frankland to lead our morning service  
  
Sunday 14th April 
10.30am at Heworth. We welcome Rev David Bidnell to lead our morning Service of Holy Communion 
3.00pm to 5.00pm: Messy Church 

  
Saturday Coffee and Chat 
10.00am to 11.30am in Church on the 6th and 13th April. 
  
Monday Prayers 

9.00am in Church on the 8th and 15th April. 
  
Monday Drop-In 

9.30am to 11.30am on the 8th and 15th April. 
  
Monday Toddler Group 

9.30am to 11.30am on the 8th and 15th April. 
  
Tuesday Together in Prayer 

9.30am to 10.00am by zoom on the 9th and 16th April. Please contact heworth.methodist@gmail.com for 
the zoom link. 
   
Thoughtful Thursday Prayer 

9.30am to 9.45am on the 11th and 18th April. Join others in a group telephone call for 15 minutes of 
prayerful conversation. Please contact Alyson (07985 272473) for individual 'phone details. 
  
'Little Ducklings' Thursday Toddler Group 

1.30pm to 2.50pm in Church on the 11th and 18th April. 
  
Banners, Knit and Natter 
The next meeting of the Group is in Church on Tuesday the 16th April from 2.00pm to 4.00pm. 
  
Wednesday Fellowship Meeting 

The next meeting of the Group is by zoom on the 10th April at 7.00pm. Please contact 
heworth.methodist@gmail.com  for the zoom link. 
  
Friday Group 

The next meeting of the Group is on the 12th April in Field Court at 7.00pm. For more information please 
contact Sister Pauline Wheeler 422143. 
  
Action for Children: A note from Shirley Pink 
It is now the time of year to open AFC Home Collection Boxes.  I will be contacting all the collectors in the 
next few weeks  to arrange to empty the boxes. In the meantime, if anyone wishes to make a donation by 
cheque could you please make it payable to:  Heworth Methodist Church. 
 
General Data Protection Regulations (GDPR) – 2024 Review: A note from Linda Littlewood 
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Under GDP Regulations, it is the joint responsibility of all in the Church to ensure that personal data is held 
and used appropriately. Our Church, along with others in the Circuit, is required to complete an annual 
Data Protection checklist.   
As part of this review, it is essential that we know who holds what information and for what reasons.  If 
you have any current handwritten, printed or electronic lists which include any personal details (e.g. 
names, addresses, emails or telephone numbers) of fellow Church members or adherents (e.g. contacts for 
a Church group or a rota) please could you obtain the form from me and return it by 1st May 2024.  If you 
have any similar information because of a particular role or office you have had in the past, please could 
you return these written lists or documents for safe disposal e.g. old minutes, prayer diary or directories.  
If you are unsure or have any queries, please do contact me.  
Thank you - Linda  
Email:lindalittlewood@yahoo.com 
Tel: 01904 414267, 07956 212 561. 
 
Equipping for Mission Day 
Saturday 13th April, 10.00am to 3.00pm. Boston Spa Methodist Church. £10 per person including lunch. 
With Leslie Newton, Matt Finch and Eunice Atwood from Connexional Evangelism and Growth Team. To 
book your place please email Sue Cutting the Bridges Operations Manager at  
ops.manager@yne-bridgecircuit.org.uk  
 

Plan of Services April and May. 
21 April 10.30am Heworth Rev Ann Haith 
28 April 10.30am Heworth Alyson Christy 
28 April   8.00pm zoom Alyson Christy 
05 May   10.30am Heworth Rev David Bidnell. Holy Communion 
12 May   10.30am Heworth Own Arrangements 
19 May   10.30am Heworth Alyson Christy 
19 May     8.00pm zoom Own arrangements 
26 May   10.30am Heworth Elisa Main 
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